TO: Adam Lawrence

FROM: Barbara A. Biesecker, Executive Committee Chair RE: Report to the University Council on April 20, 2022

DATE: April 12, 2022

Since the last meeting of the University Council, the Executive Committee met once on March 30. At that meeting, the EC considered and voted to forward to the University Council 13 proposals from the University Curriculum Committee, 2 proposals from the Committee on Statutes, Bylaws, and Committees and the Faculty Post-Tenure Review Appeals Committee, 2 proposals from the Faculty Affairs Committee, and 1 proposal from the Human Resources Committee (another proposal from Human Resources was defeated). As new business, the committee elected its chair-elect for 2022-2023, Dr. Elizabeth St. Pierre, and confirmed a new slate of candidates to serve as members of the Program Review and Assessment Committee.

Before closing, I want to thank all of the faculty, staff, students, and administrators who have worked so hard this year on behalf of our UGA community. I also want to thank Fiona Liken and Adam Lawrence for their patience, professionalism, and support throughout the year.

That concludes my formal report.

Respectfully submitted,

Andrew G. Busselle

Barbara A. Biesecker

Chair, Executive Committee